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Press Release 

International Association of Women Police  

52nd Annual Training Conference, 28th September to 2nd April 
2014. Winnipeg, Canada. 

 

The IAWP 2014 Executive Planning Committee have reviewed the 
registration fees for our 2014 IAWP Conference and are extending the 
early bird registration date to May 1, 2014.  

Sandra Martin, Conference Director, Winnipeg Police Service said, “We 
want the conference to be accessible to as many officers as possible to 
enable them to access the high quality training that will be delivered in 
Winnipeg, Canada. 

It will be a fantastic opportunity for all who attend to share experiences, 
learn from each other and to hear about some of the wonderful work that is 
on going across the world to support and encourage women police 
officers.” 

Jane Townsley, President of the International Association of Women Police 
encourages as many women as possible to attend this year’s conference 
and take advantage of the extended ‘early bird’ rate. 

“As President of the International Association of Women Police I know first 
hand of the enormous advantages that can be gained by learning from our 
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colleagues, be they in the same town, country or even from the other side 
of the world. Being a police officer is a unique and challenging role and 
though the countries in which we work may be very different, we have all 
lived and worked through experiences that have shaped us into the officers 
we are today. It is by sharing what we have learned throughout our 
professional lives that I believe we can help and enrich each other into 
becoming better police officers. 

As you will all know, the IAWP endeavours to highlight and enhance the 
recognition of women in policing, promoting professional co-operation, 
learning and networking.” 

 

 

Further information is available at www.iawp2014.org. 

 

 

	
  


